
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am against this bill because no one should be allowed to hurt children. We need to protect them 
whether they are in the womb or the are already in the world. These are not reproductive rights; this is 
the dismantling of our most unprotected humans that there is. This is allowing bad people to do bad 
things and expecting for taxpayers to pay for this. We are all humans and must protect our children and 
this bill does not do this. 

Thank you, 

Ivonne Benitez 

Concerned citizen 


